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Weekend Events 

Friday 
7 pm – Bonfire up at the ballfield  

 

8 pm - Adult Horseshoes    

Meet at the pits to play. 

 

Saturday 

9 – 10 am – Easy Yoga 

Meet at the adult beach for breathing, 

stretching and relaxation. 

 

 

6:30 pm – Pot Luck Supper 

Come to the rec hall and bring a large 

dish of one of your favorite camping 

recipes to share. Set ups provided.  

 

Sunday 

8 am Golf Outing at Chanticlair 

Sign up on the bulletin board by 

Saturday afternoon to play.  

 

11 am – Kids Craft  Kids come to the 

rec hall to make a fun craft with Amie 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 11 - Music Jam at Beach 

June 12 – Christmas in July meeting  

June 18 – 70’s Project band 

June 19 – Fathers’ Day Pancake    

    breakfast  Watch for details. 

June 25 – Horseshoe Mixer  

June 25 – Poker Run 

June 26 – Golf Outing 

July 2 – BBQ Food Truck 

 

Horseshoe Tourney Results 
The results for the Memorial Day 

horseshoe tournament were as 

follows:  1st place Rich Charpentier 

and Mike Tencza, 2nd place Glenn 

Delinsky and Ray Lundgren.  Come 

and claim your Laurel Lock prizes in 

the office.  Congratulations guys! 

 

 

Food Deliveries To Camp 
LLC requires campers who order food 

from restaurants to meet the delivery 

person at the camp store.  Tell the 

person taking your order they must 

meet you at the stop sign and call you 

before they arrive.  

 

Party Planning 
A group of campers suggested a 

Christmas in July weekend on July  

22-24.  Part of the festivities will be 

campers decorate their sites and 

campers voting on the 3 best –

PRIZES!  Those who want to 

participate should start thinking ahead.  

More information will follow as the 

committee decides the details.  

Anyone who wants to volunteer 

should come to the June 12 meeting or 

contact  Kelly Lisee at site #50.  

 

Secondly, another camper suggested 

the Campsite Crawl scheduled for 

August 27 be a musical broadway 

show or musical movie theme.  We’ll 

have sign ups in the beginning of 

August.  Hamilton is already taken.  

 

 

Gardner Lake  

Water Temperature 68° 

 

Final Payments Are Due By 

June 30, 2022 

 

 

Take Unwanted Items Home 
If you have unwanted items around 

your site you have 2 choices for 

ridding yourself of them.  Keep items 

at your site and place a for sale or free 

sign on our bulletin board (slips 

available in office) or take them home 

with you.  We do not want an 

accumulation of items littering up the 

trash/recycling area after the 30-yard 

dumpster is gone in May.   

 
860-859-1424 

 

Farm-Fresh Eggs 
Sister Crystal has 12 chickens laying 8 

eggs a day and has offered to share her 

hen’s eggs with our campers.  We are 

stocking her fresh eggs in our store 

and they can be purchased for $4/doz.  

 

 

Parking 
Admittedly Laurel Lock is lacking in 

parking spots on our property. There 

are a few rules of thumb when parking 

your car.  Park only at your site or in 

designated parking lots on the camp 

property.  Don’t drive to or park cars 

at the lake front.  You can short-term 

park only if you are dropping off a 

handicap or elderly person or boating 

gear.  Please never park in or in front 

of a site that is unoccupied.  Lastly, 

only golf carts are to park at the 

gazebo and floating docks.  Thank you 

for your cooperation.  

 

 

F Bombs 
There are far too many of F-bombs 

flying around the campground lately.  

While many of us are guilty of bad 

language once in a while, let’s 

remember Laurel Lock is a family 

campground.  Let’s keep it clean – 

please.  

 

 

Please Don’t Ask 
Our rules have been thought out and 

set up for many reasons.  Some are 

safety concerns and some are just to 

keep the campground a nice place to 

be.  Please don’t ask management to 

bend the rules for you.  We support 

our policies and others don’t like it 

when rules are bent for one person and 

not another.  

 

 

Numbers On Golf Carts 
By June 18 all campers must have 

their appropriate site numbers on their 

golf carts.  If you don’t already have 

numbers, please attach 4-inch numbers 

front and back or left and right.  

 


